
Take the next step toward broadening your performance skills. Beginning this Spring 
2024, all new NC Wesleyan University female students who join BGA will receive a 
$2,000 scholarship* (per year enrolled).

PLAY. ENGAGE. COLLABORATE.

For more information, contact:
Office of Admission

 252.985.5200
admissions@ncwu.edu

*Applies only to new, female students entering in Spring 2024 and beyond that join 
BGA (student organization or elite teams). Does not apply to existing students. 
Must remain active in BGA each year to continue receiving scholarship.

North Carolina Wesleyan University’s premier 
Esports Program is categorized into three 

different entities:

•	 The Elite Team competes in gaming leagues or 
tournaments on a collegiate level.

•	 The Productions have an interest in video 
editing, content creation, graphic designing, 
journalism, podcasting, and on-air hosting, etc.

•	 The Club is casual gamers or spectators 
involved in gaming.

To support gender diversity of our BGA 
program, NCWU is offering a special 

scholarship for female gamers. BGA is 
devoted to promoting the culture of gaming, 

media and entertainment. By providing 
experiences, advice, awareness and 

resources, students can explore, play and 
grow in these fields. 

NORTH CAROLINA WESLEYAN UNIVERSITY

EFFECTIVE SPRING 2024

$2,000 SCHOLARSHIP
BISHOP GAMING ASSOCIATION
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